
Cumberland Valley Band Boosters 
 

Feb 12, 2018, 6:30pm General Membership Meeting  

ATTENDEES 
On file 

AGENDA 

Last Meeting Follow-up 

1. Mr. Porter gave overview of the Winter Concert 

2. Q&A session regarding student accounts; they will remain in effect until 

the beginning of the upcoming school year 

3. Trip will take place 12/26/18 through 1/1/19, and will be in Memphis and 

Nashville. We will play at the bowl games 

4. Chaperones needed. The higher the ratio of chaperone to student, the 

better. Nurse is not required for the trip. Please contact Jen Cannon to 

chaperone. Must have all clearances required by school district 

New Business 

● Winter Winds concert cancelled because of weather 

● Brief overview of Echoes, which was a great success 

● Next band concert will be 4/24/18, Jazz Night will be 4/26/18. Both 

concerts begin at 7pm 

● 4 students will be attending Regional Band at Middlestown HS on 2/24/18. 

Students will receive extra credit for participation   

● Nicole began talk of fundraising, stating that 90% of any street is 

purchasing from Amazon, based upon a postal survey, and that we should 

have Amazon Smiles and the United Way mentioned to all parents. A flyer 

was passed out with all pertinent information 

● Current fundraisers: Sheetz books, Red Robin gift cards, Pellman’s  

● Erin Moul will become the Sub Sale Coordinator 

● Deadline for first trip payment has been extended to Feb 28, 2018 



● A chaperone meeting will be held later in the summer for all attending 

the trip  

● A trip meeting for parents and students will be held close to the trip, 

and will provide essential information for all 

● Enhancements will be done to the Fry Wagon, and we will be participating 

in the Kipona Fest in Harrisburg over Labor Day Weekend this year. 

Volunteers are needed for all positions 

● Drivers are needed for equipment moving 

● Pit crew help is needed throughout the year at home and away games and 

competitions 

● Uniform coordinator (shadow) is needed, as this is JoAnne Smith’s last 

year 

● Feed the Kids coordinator desperately needed 

● Senior Night coordinator needed 

● Truck Ad coordinator needed 

● Candy Gram Sales coordinator needed 

● Bingo coordinator scrapped 

 

 

Meeting adjourned 

 


